Dear Friends:

WELCOME to the first issue of Comp!y Alert, an e-update alerting you to new legal cases, changes in the law and Stanford policy, and other developments – including special training opportunities – that will help you keep current and comply with the many and various employment and HR requirements that pertain to the School of Medicine. Comp!y Alert will be sent out irregularly, whenever there is something new to report.  You’ll recognize it from the subject line -- Comp!y Alert:  NEW [case/law/etc.]  Please feel free to forward our messages to others in your unit who may be interested.

If this message was forwarded to you and you want your own “subscription”, please send an e-mail to Greta Lazaro at glazaro@stanford.edu with the subject line:  Comp!y Alert: subscribe.  Past Comp!y Alert messages will be available on the Compliance page of the HRG website which is currently being set up. Finally, we will welcome your feedback and any suggestions you may have to improve Comp!y Alert.

SPECIAL TRAINING OPPORTUNITY:  On Thursday, March 18 from 1:30 – 3:30 in Munzer Auditorium,  HRG is sponsoring the Annual Legal Update.   Susan Hoerger, Deputy Director of Human Resources/Director of HR Compliance, will be presenting an update on changes in employment law and Stanford policy  that have relevance to how we conduct business.  Please register in STARS: MHRG-1521.

We look forward to seeing you there.
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